DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE TO PROCEED

Sil

Please be informed that, pursuant to the Notice of Award, dated 1 January 2022,
signed by the Undersecretary and Head of the Procuring Entity, CBIl Philippines
International, Inc. is hereby given Notice to Proceed with the implementation of the
Contract on Janitorial Services for 2022 in the total amount of Fifty-Five Million Sixty-
Seven Thousand Eight Hundred Ninety-Two Pesos and Ninety-Nine Centavos (PhP
55,067,892.99) only, inclusive of all taxes and other lawful charges.

This Notice is being issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act
No. 9184, otherwise known as the “Government Procurement Reform Act of 2003” and
shall take effect upon receipt hereof.

Very truly yours,

ARAH LOU ¥. ARRIOLA

Undersecretary and
Head of the Procuring Entity

Mr. Reynaldo M. Cuevas
Authorized Representative
CBIl Philippines International, Inc.
8771 Unit C Santol Street, San Antonio Village,
Makati City

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City, 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000
www.dfa.gov.ph



